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Romania - Voivodeni 

Roma Project Part II 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters!  

As we mentioned in one of the November Newsletters, a project for the Roma com-

munity in Voivodeni was recently launched thanks to the financial support of SB 

Foundation. The project is divided into three phases, each lasting one month. Phase I 

focused on personal care for children and adults. Phase II, as the photos show, con-

cerned house cleaning. After a few lessons on cleaning and various cleaning methods, 

the participants, as seen in the pictures, received a few different cleaning supplies to 

take home.  

The deaconess is shown in the 

picture on the right as she is on 

her way to provide information 

to the Roma. 

 

Greetings from SB Foundation via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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